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		We are pleased to announce that the 2019/2020 propane contract has been negotiated and finalized at the same $1.50 per gallon as last year
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	This is an incredible price. In addition to the same price, Amerigas of Laconia has agreed to the waiving of all delivery fees, as was the case last year. Please be sure to watch your bill to be sure you are in the program. If you are not with Amerigas, simply call the Laconia branch and give them your WE address. If you have any questions don't hesitate to reach-out to us.
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